RESOLUTION # 1014

AGREEMENT BETWEEN BUTLER COUNTY BOARD OF HEALTH and

BUTLER COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

“SEPARATION OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH FROM PUBLIC HEALTH”

BE IT RESOLVED by the Butler County Board of Health and the Butler County
Board of Supervisors as follows:

Section 1.

Section 2.

Section 3.

Section 4.

Section 5.

The Butler County Board of Health and the Butler County Supervisors entered into
an Agreement on or about May 12, 2009, whereas Butler County Public Health
would provide administrative services for the Environmental Health Department.

Due to the relocation of the Environmental Health Department to a different office,
it is no longer practical for Butler County Public Health to continue to provide
administrative services for the Environmental Health Department.

The Butler County Board of Health and the Butler County Supervisors hereby agree
to and approve the separation of the Environmental Health Department from Butler
County Public Health effective January 1, 2022.

The Environmental Health Specialist is herby appointed as the Administrator for
the Environmental Health Department.

All administrative fees paid to Butler County Public Health for the administrative
services provided to Environmental Health shall cease upon the effective date of
the separation.
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